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It has come to my attention that an area of environmental concern is still under 
an old law allowing developers to clear significant bush land that is a corridor for 

native wildlife. Since the laws were made we have had huge changes in 
understanding wildlife corridors and conservation concerns. This area on the NSW 

far south coast at Tura Beach is a very sensitive area and development would be 
disastrous for the ecosystem and wildlife. I ask that these old laws be repealed 
and replaced with new regulations that respond to present understanding of 

ecosystems and wildlife protection. 


